
Happy New Year, South Students and Families!

This is Principal Tim Chipman.  We look forward to seeing students back at school tomorrow
morning.

Please note this change to our morning drop-off routine: beginning tomorrow, all students will
walk in through the main front doors on the north side of the circle drive.

This means the door that kindergarten, first, and second grade students have used to enter the
school building in the morning will be closed.  All students should make their way to the main
front doors.

As always, please follow our drop-off procedures:
● Please be sure your child has what s/he needs to exit the vehicle safely and quickly.
● If your child requires more than a few seconds to exit, then please pull up and park along

South West Street.
● Students who exit in the circle drive must exit quickly toward the sidewalk.
● Vehicles in the circle drive need to move forward as far as possible toward the flagpole.

Finally, I want to remind you that because this is the time of year when illnesses are going
around, we want to continue to be proactive in keeping everyone safe and healthy.  As a
reminder, if your child does not feel well or is sick with nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, has a sore
throat or fever--or a combination thereof--please keep your child at home.  Students need to be
symptom free from vomiting, diarrhea, and fever for 24 hours before returning to school.

Please remember to call the office when your child is going to be out sick, late to school, or if
you need to relay other transportation information.  The school’s phone number is 217.245.5514

I look forward to seeing you and our students soon!
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